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Richardson Co Law Enforcement Center re-opening
(KLZA)-- The Richardson County Sheriffs Office is open again for vehicle
identification inspections, gun permits and fingerprinting.

Beginning Monday, June 8, the Sheriff's Office will be open to the public with no
appointments necessary. On-site inmate visitation will also begin that day.

Currently these services will be by appointment only. VIN inspections will be
done at the Law Enforcement Center and will not be done offsite at this time.

You are requested to wear a mask, if you don't have a mask you will be provided
with one.

Through June 7, will be no on-site inmate visitation. Visits are done online only

for the time being. To make an appointment for any of these services for on-line
visitation call the Richardson County Sheriff's Office at 402-245-2479.
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